
From: Cone Philip  
Sent: 07 April 2021 16:28 
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gladstone House/Taco 
 
Hi Dale, 
 
Gladstone House is a building in close proximity to Wood Green underground station and the busy 
thourofare of West Green High Road. 
 
The property itself is on a very busy road near to the junction with West Green High Road and 
Lordship Lane. 
 
There are many retail premises in the locality as well as restaurants which hold late night 
refreshment licenses. 
 
As with any other inner London Borough, the area is susceptible to High levels of crime and 
antisocial behaviour which are investigated by the police and local authority.  
 
These types of offences can range from low level antisocial behaviour to theft from person or 
violence related offences. 
 
From police records, it does not appear to be offences that have been specific to Gladstone House. 
 
The only representation that I can give for this proposed premises is that the late night refreshment 
license operates to a time similar to other restaurants in the area.  I do not believe that the premises 
will increase crime or asb in the area as it will not be doing anything different to other similar 
premises. 
 
Regards 
 
Phil 
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